
Millard Project Wee Care Needs Our Help! 
Millard Project Wee Care is looking for our help to sort items 
and wrap gifts for the upcoming holiday season.  

Millard Project Wee Care is a non-profit organization that 
helps Millard families through the holiday season by providing 
food, clothing, and gifts for children in the district. Families 
are recommended by school personnel and selected through an 
interview process. 

There will be 2 opportunities to help out our community during 
the holiday season. Both opportunities will take place at the 
“North Pole” located at 5321 S. 139th Plaza, Omaha.  

1. Monday, November 30th, 7 PM - ? (Please come for as long 
as you can. There is no set time.)  
We will be sorting items that have been provided by the 
community and schools. The PWC Committee will be 
there to help us sort items into categories and family 
needs. 
 

2. Saturday, December 5th, 9AM – 12PM  
Final sorting and gift wrapping.  

If you would like to help with either event, please email 
Marsha Edquist at maedquist@mpsomaha.org by Monday, 
November 23rd.  

Many businesses and Millard Public Schools have done drives 
to help support this organization.  

This is a great way for us to give back to our community during 
the holiday season! Millard Project Wee Care could really use 
our help! 
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